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PASTOR

SUNDAY
7:30am, 9:00am & 11:00am
SATURDAY (ANTICIPATORY)

4:00pm & 5:00pm 
DAILY MASS

Weekdays: 12:00pm
Saturday: 7:30am

First Friday: 8:00am

Weekdays: 11:00am–12:00pm
Thursday: 7:00–8:00pm

First Fridays: 7:30–8:00am

Thursday: 7:00–8:00pm
Saturday: 2:30–3:30pm

or By Appointment

Weekdays: 8:00am–12:00pm
& 1:00–4:00pm

(Delayed Opening on Select Tuesdays)

DEACONS



MONDAY, MAY 26
PARISH OFFICE & SCHOOL CLOSED

TUESDAY, MAY 27
Flame of Love Prayer Cenacle
10:00am–12:00pm • Jaeger Hall

St Vincent de Paul Society
Conference Meeting

7:00–8:00pm • RE Classroom

WEDNESDAY, MAY 28
Women’s Sunday Readings Study

10:00–11:30am • RE Classroom
Sacred Music Choir Rehearsal

5:30–7:30pm • School Music Room
Summer Scripture Series

6:00–7:30pm • School Library
Perpetual Help Novena

6:00–7:00pm • Jaeger Hall
Knights of Columbus Meeting

7:30–9:00pm • Holy Family Center

THURSDAY, MAY 29
NO ADORATION & CONFESSION

FROM 7:00–8:00PM
FRIDAY, MAY 30

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL
EARLY DISMISSAL FOR SCHOOL

All Souls All Men
6:00–7:30am • RE Classroom

DAILY MASS AT 7:00AM
PARISH OFFICE CLOSED FROM

9:00AM–1:00PM
NO ADORATION AT 11:00AM
NO DAILY MASS AT 12:00PM

SATURDAY, MAY 31
Mary’s Cenacle Prayer Group

8:00–9:00am • Conference Room

PARISH INFORMATION

ALL SOULS IS

A FAMILY
THE FATHER

RESCUES
HEALS
TRANSFORMS

& SENDS

Sheila Cummins • Danny Sheehan
Mike Heidrick • Roger Schreiner

Suzanne & Nick Ross
Amy Banovich • Mary Rita Hagan

 Dave Sears • Lila Engelbert
Gina Shain • Gracie Jennings & Family 

Donald Plomondon • Tyler Zoutte
Rochelle Giacomozzi • Olivia Francescon

Linda Manoogian • Kathy Laughlin
Randy Salyers • Patricia Upwood
Robert Ramirez • Gary Hebrink

Dan & Noreen Prizner • Mick Murnyack 
 

†Barb Feaster
†Dcn. Marty Wager • †Virginia Slater

†Al Henry Burlage • †Kathryn Burlage
†Shari Horton-Berg • †Paul Horton
†John Horton • †Elizabeth Bradley

Theresa Paul

Lisa Girard

Lindsey Hanna

Grace Israel-Kiernan

Kurt M. Kopec

Tyson Repke

Gia Yoder

Tracy Alarcon

Mark Strawbridge

Bridget Cunningham

Theresa Feeser

Mark Vogel

Jeronimo Vargas

Scott Nason

Dave Ohnmacht

Dave Vogel
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Director of Parish Life

Accountant

Communications
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Choir Director

Director of Technology

School Principal

School Assistant
Principal

Early Learning
Center Director

Tuition Manager

Director of 
Facilities & Maintenance

Facilities &
Maintenance Staff

Facilities &
Maintenance Staff

Facilities &
Maintenance Staff

Facilities &
Maintenance Staff

MASS INTENTIONS
FOR THIS WEEK

PLEASE KEEP THE FOLLOWING
IN YOUR PRAYERS

THE WEEK AHEADOFFICE STAFF

SACRAMENT INFO

STEWARDSHIP

BAPTISM
Please contact Lindsey Hanna at
720.833.2702 or by email at
lhanna@allsoulscatholic.org.
Must attend Baptism Preparation
Class (Third Sunday of the Month
unless otherwise noted).

MARRIAGE/ANNULMENTS
Please contact Deacon Kevin
Leiner at 720.833.2708 or by email
at kleiner@allsoulscatholic.org.

SACRAMENTAL EMERGENCIES &
ANOINTING OF THE SICK

Please call the Parish Office at
303.789.0007 or 720.593.8902
when outside of business hours.

FUNERAL ARRANGEMENTS
Please contact Lindsey Hanna at
720.833.2702 or by email at
lhanna@allsoulscatholic.org or
call 720.593.8902 when outside of
business hours.

SATURDAY, MAY 24
4:00pm • †Patricia Day

5:30pm • †Phillip Fitzmartin

SUNDAY, MAY 25
7:30am • The Parishioners of All Souls

9:00am • †Albert Braun
11:00am • †Patricia Reinhardt

MONDAY, MAY 26
12:00pm • Fr. Rick Nakvasil

TUESDAY, MAY 27
12:00pm • †Cricket Holt

WEDNESDAY, MAY 28
12:00pm • Susan Struna

THURSDAY, MAY 29
12:00pm • Becky Morley

FRIDAY, MAY 30
7:00am • Daniel Seiller

8:15am • †Deacon Marty Wager

SATURDAY, MAY 31
7:30am • †John Curran

$92,874
April 2024

$78,310
April 2025

July 1, 2024–
April 30, 2025

July 1, 2023–
April 30, 2024

$859,857 $742,260

MONTHLY RECAP

FISCAL YEAR TOTAL

Give to All Souls Today!
SCAN THE QR CODE

MAY THE SOULS OF ALL THE
FAITHFUL DEPARTED, 

THROUGH THE MERCY OF GOD,
REST IN PEACE. AMEN

See the Full Parish
Calendar
SCAN THE QR CODE



COMMUNITY
PICNIC

NEXT SUNDAY, JUNE 1
12:00–2:00PM • SCHOOL FIELD

JOIN US FOR THE ANNUAL

& BARBECUE

RSVP
TODAY!

VOLUNTEER
AT THE
PICNIC

Our Annual Church Community Picnic is just around the corner!
This cherished tradition is a wonderful time for fun, fellowship,
and faith—and we’d love for you to be a part of it. 
This picnic is more than just good food and games (though there’ll
be plenty of both!). It’s a beautiful opportunity for us to grow
closer as a church family and extend a warm welcome to our
wider community. We encourage each of you to invite your
neighbors, friends, and coworkers—this is a perfect chance to be
intentional with evangelization and introduce others to Christ’s
love and joy that lives within our Church family. We encourage
everyone to welcome and meet people that you don’t know so
everyone feels welcome.
To help us be better prepard, please take a moment to RSVP with
the QR code above. We also need volunteers in order for this event
to be successful! We especially need people to help with set up
and tear down, running the carnival games, and serving food. Your
time and energy make this event truly special, so please consider
donating even an hour of your time. If you’re willing to help out,
please sign up using the QR code above. Every helping hand
makes a difference.
Let’s come together to celebrate God’s goodness, enjoy each
other’s company, and reach out to those around us with open arms
and open hearts!



MINISTRIES & OUTREACH

ALL EVENTS MAY EXPERIENCE CHANGES IN THEIR SCHEDULED DATES, TIMES AND LOCATIONS.
FOR HELP WITH EVENT REGISTRATION, PLEASE CONTACT THE PARISH OFFICE AT 303.789.0007.

UPCOMING EVENTS ANNOUNCEMENTS

We invite all of this year’s graduates, as well as their
families, to a special blessing at the 11:00am Mass on
next Sunday, June 1. Congratulations to the Class of 2025,
and May God Bless you in all your future endeavors!

Blessing of Graduates
SUNDAY, JUNE 1

The next monthly gathering of the Senior Lunch Bunch will
be next Wednesday, June 4. Join us beginning at 11:20am
for benediction, Rosary & Mass in Jaeger Hall, with
lunch to follow in the School Cafeteria (NOTE: Please
look for signs to help guide between the two venues). Make
sure to bring your favorite main entree or side dish to
share. Dessert and wine will be provided. For more
information, please contact Susan Struna at 303.913.1394.
We look forward to seeing everyone once again!

Senior Mass & Lunch
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 4

There are still many open slots available! If you
would like to donate, please register by
scanning the QR code. Even if slots fill up, we
will still accept donations. For any questions,
contact Shelly Woodhouse at 720.937.0512.

To register to donate at the next drive, please
scan the QR code to the right. Keep in mind
that you must not have donated blood
elsewhere at least eight (8) weeks prior to
July 12. For more information, please contact
Bill Wagener at 303.517.8764 or by email at
wswagener@gmail.com.

The Brown Bags for the Homeless ministry is set to hold its
next donation collection day next Friday, June 6. They will
be gathering sack lunches and fruit to be handed over to
the Volunteers of America Denver downtown shelter, who
will then distribute these items to the homeless
community. Please ensure that all donations are
delivered to the Parish Office by 3:00pm on that day.

Brown Bags for the Homeless
FRIDAY, JUNE 6

Men and fathers of All Souls are invited to the next First
Friday Devotion on June 6. The morning begins with
Adoration at 7:30am in Jaeger Hall, followed by
Benediction and then Mass at 8:00am. A social gathering
will follow in the hallway outside Jaeger Hall. Coffee and
donuts will be served. Additionally, for those men
interested in deepening their faith further can join the All
Souls All Men group beforehand at 6:00am. 

First Friday Mass & Men’s Social Gathering
FRIDAY, JUNE 6

Please take note of the following days the Parish Office will
be closed the next couple of weeks:

Monday, May 26: Closed all day (Memorial Day)
Friday, May 30: Closed from 9:00am–1:00pm
Thursday, June 5: Closed from 9:00am–1:00pm

Upcoming Parish Office Closures

As we mourn the passing of our own Deacon Marty Wager,
we want to remind you of the funeral services taking place
for him this week at St. Frances Cabrini Catholic Parish,
located at 6773 W. Chatfield Ave. in Littleton.

Vigil: Thursday, May 29 at 6:00pm
Funeral Mass: Friday, May 30 at 10:30am

Due to the funeral services for Deacon Marty, there
will be a few adjustments to services being held at All
Souls this week:

There will be NO Thursday evening Adoration and
confession at 7:00pm on May 29.
The Daily Mass for Friday, May 30 will be celebrated at
7:00am instead of 12:00pm.
There will be NO Adoration at 11:00am on Friday

Funeral Services for Dcn. Marty Wager
MAY 29–30

Saturday Confession Time Change
Just a reminder that starting next Saturday, June 7,
confessions on Saturday will take place at a new time:
8:30–10:00am instead of 2:30–3:30pm. This time change
is permanent and will continue after the completion of the
Church renovation project.

Summer Mass Survey
We are encouraging all parishioners of All Souls to share
their feedback on their preferred locations for the Sunday
Masses at 9:00 & 11:00am and the Saturday Anticipatory
Mass at 5:00pm during this summer. Your input on location
preference will help us serve you better during the Church
Renovation Project.

Summer Mass Survey
As we celebrate the installment of Pope Leo XIV, please be
cautious of misleading information circulating on the
internet regarding the Pope and any appointments he
makes. With AI being used to generate false and inaccurate
messages, especially on YouTube, Facebook, X and other
social media outlets, it's important to rely on trusted
sources for accurate news and updates. 

Please scan the QR code to the right to take a
short survey regarding location preferences.
Thank You for providing your feedback!

To better assist you, we have compiled a list of
trusted Catholic news outlets on the Catholic
Resources page on the parish website. You can
view the list by scanning the QR code to the
right, or by visiting allsoulscatholic.org and
selecting the “Catholic Resources” page under
the “Connect” tab. On the page, make sure to
select the "News & Information" tab.

Make a difference in the lives of others at the next All Souls
Blood Drive, scheduled for Saturday, July 12 from
10:30am–2:15pm in the School Cafeteria. Donors will
need to park in the north lot and enter through the west
door near the library, then follow signs to the cafeteria.

Upcoming Blood Drive
SATURDAY, JULY 12



FAITH FORMATION

YOUTH MINISTRY

Please register by July 3 by scanning the QR code to the right. For any questions about Totus Tuus or interest
in hosting missionary team members during the week, please contact Lindsey Hanna at 720.833.2702 or
lhanna@allsoulscatholic.org. Register now to inspire youth through encounters with Jesus this summer!

FROM THE SCHOOL & ELC

STAY CONNECTED!
Sign up for Flocknote to receive important announcements and

updates from All Souls. Scan the QR Code to subscribe. 

FOLLOW US!
Facebook: All Souls Catholic Parish

Instagram: @allsoulsco

Classes will begin in September and will be held two Sundays a month. Please scan the QR code to the right
for information regarding RE tuition costs and registration forms. For more information about our RE
program, please contact Lindsey Hanna at 720.833.2702 or at lhanna@allsoulscatholic.org.

Registration for Religious Education for the 2025–2026 school year is now open! Classes are offered for students in
preschool through grade 5 who do not attend All Souls Catholic School or another Catholic school in the area. 

2025–2026 Religious Education Registration Now Open!

Have you been eager to dive into Scripture but unsure where to begin? Join us for our Summer Scripture Series starting
this week! These weekly sessions will help you see Sacred Scripture as a unified whole, get to know the books of the Bible,
and understand how God reveals Himself through Scripture.
We will offer two session times for you to choose from. The Evening session will run from 6:00–7:30pm on
Wednesday nights starting this Wednesday, May 28. The Monday morning session, beginning next Monday,
June 2, will take place from 10:00–11:30am. Both sessions will be held in the School Library and will run for a total of
13 weeks. While attending the entire series is most beneficial, you are welcome to join us for as many sessions as you
like!If you would like to learn more about our Summer Scripture Series, please contact Lindsey Hanna at 720.833.2702
or at lhanna@allsoulscatholic.org.

Summer Scripture Series

All Souls will once again be hosting Totus Tuus from July 20–25. Run by a team of four college-aged missionaries, Totus
Tuus is a Catholic youth program dedicated to sharing the Gospel and promoting the Catholic faith through catechesis,
evangelization, Christian witness, and Eucharistic worship. There will be two age-specific programs offered:

Daytime Program: For children entering grades 1–6, this program will take place from 9:00am–2:00pm Monday–
Friday. This program is limited to 80 participants, and there is a registration fee of $60 per child.
Evening Program: For those entering grades 7–12, this program will take place from 7:00–9:00pm Sunday–Thursday.
This program is free of charge.

Totus Tuus
JULY 20–25

Are you interested in becoming fully initiated into the beauty that is the Catholic Church? Whether you’re
new to faith and want to learn more, you’re ready to commit and receive all of the sacraments, or if you’re
already Catholic and just need to receive the sacrament of Confirmation, we’d love for you to join us in OCIA:
the Order of Christian Initiation for Adults! To learn more about the OCIA journey, please scan the QR code,
or contact Lindsey Hanna at 720.833.2702 or at lhanna@allsoulscatholic.org.

Become Catholic!

The All Souls Class of 2026 (our current 7  grade class) is
taking pre-orders for delicious Palisade Peaches to raise
funds for their 8  grade class trip scheduled for May 2026.
There are two size options available for purchase:

th

th

Small box (18–23 count): $38
Large box (36–44 count): $57

Peaches will be delivered to All Souls in August, and we will
notify buyers by email once they arrive.

Palisade Peach Sale Fundraiser

Wishing you great success in high school and in all your
future pursuits. May God bless you and guide you always!

Congratulations to the Class of 2025!To place your order for peaches, please scan
the QR code to the right, or contact the School
Office at 303.789.2155. Orders must be
placed by next Sunday, June 1. Thank you!


